
 NW KMEA CHOIR DIRECTOR’S MEETING 
December 3, 2011  

10:00 a.m. 
 
Vesta Jo Still choral chair called the meeting to order. 
 

I. Annette Kennedy who is now assistant choral chair will take over 
as chair beginning next year for three years as Vesta Jo will 
become Northwest District President. 

II. High School Honor Choir results 
A. 264 registered to audition 
B. 178 Actual audition 
C. 149 selected 
D. 24 state entries 
E. 30 students not in attendance due to weather 

III. Vesta Jo extended a special thank you to Johnny Matlock, his 
students and parents who helped with live auditions. 

IV. Vesta needs a list of four year participants so presentations can be 
made at the concert. 

V. Rozan Schmalz from Grainfield/Wheatland made the motion to 
move the December 3rd concert up to 2:00 p.m. instead of 3:00 
p.m. due to the weather conditions.  After checking with the High 
school band directors they had voted to leave the concert as 
originally scheduled at 3:00p.m.  This was due to the fact that 
parents were probably on their way.  After much discussion it was 
decided to leave the concert at the original scheduled time of 3:00 
p.m.,  but advised schools that if they felt they needed to leave 
because due to the weather, to do so. 

 
Meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Connie Reishus 

District Secretary 
 


